
 

 

 

 

 

Wombwell Ward Alliance meeting notes 

20th Nov 5.30pm Wombwell Cemetery Community Hub 

 

1. Present: Cllr Brenda Eastwood (Chair), Cllr James Higgingbottom, Cllr Robert Frost, 
Clare (CDO), Theresa, Chelsea, Darren, Karen 
 

2. Apologies: Sabeena, Dan 

 

3. Notes agreed and passed as true record  
 

4. Funding applications (budget remaining £3, 338) 
 
- Winter Well Being Event (£800) all members agreed to fully fund, CDO advised to 

invite Fraud Prevention Team to have a stall. 
- Age UK Christmas Party (£50) Cllrs Higgingbottom and Frost declared interest and 

did not contribute to discussion. All Ward Alliances across the borough have / will 
be asked to contribute £50 towards presents for the Age UK Christmas Party. All 
members agreed a £50 contribution. 
 

5. Updates 
- Wombwell Station Project – CDO to liaise with community rail to organise a date 

in January (after 13th) to mark the opening of the artwork. Wombwell Library have 
agreed to host the original piece of artwork. CDO to look into cost of framing the 
piece. 

- 10 year Celebration – new date of 15th March  
- Christmas 2023 – Discussion took place around the high street event on the 2nd 

Dec, volunteers from ward alliance to take part; an update from CDO was given on 
the High Street Tree and the mini trees.  

- Community Clean up feedback – Members gave positive feedback and felt the 
clean up had gone well, residents engaged on the day. Thanks to all involved, this 
will be noted at full council. 
 

6. Date of future meetings 15th January 5.30pm @Wombwell Cemetery Community Hub 
and Monday 18th March 2024, agree 2024 /25 dates at next meeting  


